
Thank you for publishing the newsletter, as I enjoy 
keeping up with nuclear energy. As a health physicist, 
I am not an ANS member but a member of the Health 
Physics Society. However, I have always been inter-
ested in nuclear power from early days, as my dad was 
a reactor operator at Hanford. I don’t have suggestions 
for changes to the daily news because I always enjoy 
reading. Just keep doing the good work!

Debra M. Scroggs
Olympia, Wash.

I really like newsletters. I like reading the diverse 
articles about the nuclear industry (I am on the ura-
nium milling side). I generally read the newsletter with 
a cup of coffee, and it gives me 15 minutes to start my 
day. I really like its length, the synopsis of each article, 

and the links to “go deeper.” I also appreciate the neu-
trality of the content.  

Heather Mickelson
Riverton, Utah

Very good job on the newsletter. Perhaps your 
readers would care to hear about the incredible uses 
for thorium—superconductors, magnetrons, alloys, 
ceramics, nuclear medicines—on top of being the saf-
est, most energy-dense fuel of any kind. Your audience 
would like to know.

John Kutsch
Thorium Energy Alliance
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